
 

Announcing the Term 3 School Fun Read 

A BPS P&C fundraising event 

 

About the Fun Read 

It’s an old-fashioned Read-a-thon event - loaded with lots of additional fun, it’s a Fun Read! 

When? 

• Coming to you in Book Week – Week 7  

• Over 4 weeks - 23rd August - 17th September 

Why? 

To help nurture the love of reading in our kids  

 

To fundraise for the exciting & ambitious 

playground wish list, such as:   

It’s a COVID safe event that reinforces the school home 

learning packages. 

Please remember participation is optional, and 

there is no expectation on our families to 

fundraise, as we understand the current lockdown 

has had a significant impact on our community. 

How it works 

A reading session a day! That’s all it takes, students 

pledge to read each day, rather than read a set number 

of books. 

How to Fundraise 

• Go to www.funread.com.au and create a student profile page 

• Share your student’s link with friends & family the world over via email, SMS and Socials 

• Read each day and continue to share your fundraising page 



 

Prizes 

We’d love it if reading was its own reward, but let’s face it who doesn’t love a prize, and there are 

some good ones on offer! 

Keep scrolling below to check out the fabulous range of prizes available! 

Ordering your prizes  

All fundraising and prize orders are online only. 

• Prizes MUST be ordered between the 15th September & 1st October 2021 

• visit www.funread.com.au to create / log into your Profile Page between these dates 

• click on the ‘CLAIM YOUR PRIZE’ button and follow the prompts.  

 

Have a question or need some help? 

Please contact the Fun Read team on Free Call 1800 386 786 and they will gladly assist!  

Let’s share the magic of reading. 

To help our school reach for the stars with our playground goals, create your student profile 

page at www.funread.com.au and share your online fundraising link, you’ll be fundraising while 

you sleep! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


